
Achen-Gardner is proud to 
announce the promotion of 
Bryan Mueller to the position 
of Vice President. Bryan brings 
an impressive background 
in all aspects of heavy civil 
construction including wet 
utilities, water/wastewater 
facilities, roadways, and bridges. 
He will continue to leverage 
his knowledge, experience, 
and relationships in support of 
our office and field employee-
owners to ensure our growth 
and success.

Achen-Gardner Construction is honored to have won a Build Arizona Award from the Arizona Chapter Associated 
General Contractors of America for our Town of Gilbert Zone 1 Transmission Assessment and Rehabilitation 
CMAR project. Members of the project team accepted the award at the Annual Dinner and Build Arizona Awards 
Banquet on Friday, January 27th. Visit our website for more project information and photos.

Celebrating Build Arizona Award

JANUARY 2023 NEWSLETTER

More Roundabouts
Litchfield Square Infrastructure Improvements CMAR
We are nearly done with three of the four planned roundabouts on the 
Litchfield Square project. Once completed, this project will create a 
new city center for the City of Litchfield Park while keeping the City’s 
foundation of rich traditions and history. Visit our website for more 
project information.
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https://www.achen.com/3877100-tog-zone-1-transmission-main-cmar
https://www.achen.com/3858100-litchfield-square-cmar
https://www.achen.com/3858100-litchfield-square-cmar


New Year, New Paver
2019 LeeBoy 8510E Asphalt Paver
We recently acquired an additional paver to increase our paving 
capacity. It features a 74 horsepower (55 kW) Kubota Tier 4 Final 
Turbocharged Diesel Engine, paving widths variable up to 15 feet, and 
is already in action on our projects throughout the Valley.

Chandler 100
Achen-Gardner is proud to be recognized as one of the top businesses 
in Chandler, AZ, by the Chandler Chamber. The Chandler 100 honors 
and celebrates these top businesses that help make Chandler a 
prosperous and community-oriented city. Check out Achen-Gardner 
at spot 45 in the Chandler 100 magazine.

Sewer Rehab Update
PVC-Lined Concrete Sewer Pipe and Manhole 
Rehabilitation - North CMAR
Achen-Gardner is managing sewer line and manhole rehabilitations on 
Cave Creek Road and in the north Phoenix area as part of a multi-year 
program. Visit our website for more project information.
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Achen-Gardner provides a 
challenging and rewarding 
work environment with many 
opportunities to learn new skills. 
Current open job positions:
•	 Senior Civil Estimator
•	 Concrete Finishers 
For more information or to apply 
today, visit achen.com/careers

I-17 Grinding Update
Progress continues on the Arizona Department of Transportation 
I-17 Dunlap Avenue to Deer Valley Road Pavement Rehabilitation 
project. Our partner company Emery Sapp & Sons (ESS) is removing 
the existing asphalt pavement, repairing the existing concrete 
pavement, and diamond grinding existing concrete pavement to 
provide a smooth roadway surface. Visit our website for more 
information.
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